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The Oregon Film Office has proven to be an integral part of the growing media 

production industry in our state. Their work ushers productions into Oregon, creating 

thousands of living wage jobs and generating millions of dollars that flow throughout 

our local economy. 

 

As a native to the state, I had begun my career in New York nearly 20 years ago. 

This was largely because the industry simply wasn't here, in Oregon, to any 

sustainable degree. The Oregon Film Office has done such great work that, not only 

have I been afforded the opportunity to pursue my career in my home state, but it has 

fostered the ability for the next generation of Oregon film makers to do the same. 


